
Board of Trustees Consideration And Possible Action On Any Matters Addressed In
Executive Session, May 15, 2024
Cameron Bryan

Prior to calling for a vote, I would like to add ADF is one of the nation's most respected and
successful U.S. Supreme Court advocates working to preserve the fundamental freedoms of
speech and religion for all Americans.

ADF is entirely dependent on donations from the public to cover their legal fees. Any services
provided by ADF to Carroll ISD would be pro bono and therefore, no cost to the district.

The board takes its responsibility to ensure the safety and security of all CISD students, staff,
and parents seriously, and will always take the necessary steps to preserve that responsibility.

In particular, this is about protecting our daughters and girls from boys accessing their
bathrooms and locker rooms and competing on their athletic teams.

Since the Title IX changes are set to take effect on August 1, 2024, it is imperative that we act to
take action now.

You may view the video here.

https://carrollisdtx.new.swagit.com/play/305471/4384
https://carrollisdtx.new.swagit.com/play/305471/4384
https://carrollisdtx.new.swagit.com/videos/305471?ts=4476

